

# minutes

Soderville Rec Committee Monthly Meeting		
9.8.2019	6:00 PM	Maxx Bar and Grill
Meeting called by	6:05 Eric	
Type of meeting	Monthly Committee meeting	
Facilitator	Eric Potthoff	
Note taker	Kate Kiley	
Attendees	<div>Eric Potthoff (President)</div> <div>Kate Kiley (Committee Member)</div> <div>Marshall Langemo (Treasurer)</div> <div>Christina Smentek (Committee Member)</div> <div>Guests</div> <div>Terry Olson</div> <div>Corryn Anderson</div>	
Approval of Minutes		
	<div>No Notes were approved</div> <div>June/July notes need to be approved.</div>	

# minutes

## **Public Forum**

No Public Forum this month

## **Old Business**

Need to continue to look for a 4-wheeler. Ppproved budget was \$5,000.

## **New Business**

Need to recruit more volunteers. We cannot continue to host tournaments and operate a successful program without more volunteers. Marshall (Treasurer) resigned. Kate (committee member) resigned. Need to send email to encourage attendance at the next meeting.

Terry Olson joining the committee. Christina motioned to nominate Terry. Marshall second.

# minutes

## **Committee reports**

### **Tournaments**

Proposed date of May 8-10, 2020 for Soderville Classic. Would like to try to continue to do this tournament.

MYAS Rec State - would like to continue to host this tournament.

MSF State - considering discontinuing to host this tournament.

### **Jr. Baseball –**

Would like to consider dividing Jr. Baseball into two groups 6U/8U & 10U/12U. This will be tabled until we have a larger more definite committee.

Coach player evaluations are not finalized yet. One coach inquired. Eric will wrap up.

10U finished 1st and 2nd in state.

### **Sr. Baseball –**

No update. Chet absent.

### **Tournament Teams –**

Need to decide next meeting whether or not we plan to continue tournament teams. Is there enough benefit?

### **Fundraising –**

Kick-off party is tentatively scheduled for May 2nd, 2020.

### **Uniforms –**

Starting to look at uniform options. Need to have uniform orders in by mid-March.

### **Equipment –**

Need new mound cover for Soderville field.

Spent approximately \$1300 over budget on equipment this year.

Will schedule a day for a few people to get together and go through equipment before winter.

# minutes

Volunteering - No updates

Training - Need to talk to Gail with GT Officials and start sending out info for umpires.

Budget - Marshall reviewed the budget, account is good.

	<p>Meeting Adjournment. 7:34 Kate motioned Terry second</p>	<p>Next meeting October 2nd 7:00pm at Maxx</p>
--	---	--